
January 17, 2017 

Ms. Pamela Monroe 
Administrator 
NH Site Evaluation Committee 
21 Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

Dear Ms. Monroe, 

TOWN OF SULLIV f#PUC JAN23'17 htl.ll :27 
452 Centre Street 

P.O. Box 110 
Sullivan, NH 03445 

603-847-3316 
townofsullivan@myfairpoint.net 

The purpose of this letter is to defend the principal of Home Rule as it relates to municipal 
roads. We, the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Sullivan, support the petition put forth by the 
Towns of Pittsburg, Clarksville and Stewartstown; which opposes any attempt by a utility to 
appropriate municipal rights of way without consultation or approval from the municipal 
governing authority as it relates to high voltage electric transmission lines within the right of 
way. 

Sincerely, 

The Sullivan Board of Selectmen 

:k~\&@~1 
Joseph Lewandowski 

cc: Town of Pittsburg, NH 
Town of Clarksville, NH 
Town of Stewartstown, NH 


